
 

20 October 2019 
 

INVITATION – COMMUNITY WASTE WORKING GROUP 
 

The Shire of Exmouth would like to embark on an exciting journey: To explore and 
implement sustainable waste management practices into our community. 
  

To help us achieve this, we would like to create a Community Waste Working Group to 
capture and guide the ideas that the residents of Exmouth may have. Participants will 
have the opportunity to share their idea and provide input into the Shire of Exmouth's 
waste strategy development process.  

 
First Meeting: Thursday, 5th of December - 5.30 PM 
Venue: Ningaloo Centre, Bundegi Board Room 
 
Please RSVP until Monday, 2nd of December 2019 to mrichardson@exmouth.wa.gov.au. 
  

During this initial meeting, we would like to agree to realistic goals of the waste working group 
and its terms of reference as well as how frequently we meet. 
We are also hoping the meeting will provide feedback to the community's waste management 
expectations and an opportunity to inform the group of previous research undertaken by the 
Shire of Exmouth. 
 
 
We're looking forward to the opportunity of working together with you.  

 
 
 

Cameron Woods,  
Chief Executive Officer 
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